
 
 

 
 
 
 

Donation to support humanitarian efforts in Ukraine and neighboring countries 
 
 
 
Tokyo, March 29, 2022 – Subaru Corporation is deeply concerned for the safety of people whose lives have 
been upended by the situation in Ukraine. 
Subaru is donating one million euros to UNHCR, the UN Refugee Agency, as humanitarian aid to support the 
lives of the people of Ukraine and those facing dire circumstances due to the crisis. This donation will be used 
to support relief activities in Ukraine and neighboring countries. 
Subaru sincerely hopes for a swift end to the crisis and a return to peace as soon as possible for people in 
Ukraine and around the world. 
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